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April 20, 2021 

Watch “Supporting Increased Behavioral Health Demand” Presentation Now 
 

Dear provider, 

 
Last week we held a presentation and discussion for our behavioral health providers to address issues 
around increased demand in the age of COVID-19. In case you missed it, you can watch it here: 
www.hpsm.org/videos/default-source/provider-education/20210414-bh-presentation.mp4 

 

The presentation was led by Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) clinicians and covered three strategies to help 
behavioral health providers meet increased demand during the global health crisis. The lively discussion at 
the end of the presentation also brought up important questions, such as how to bill for group therapy, and 
more. 

 

We will be following up in the coming weeks to answer some of these questions, bolster our online resources 
for behavioral health providers, and provide more opportunities for learning and discussion. You can review 
many new resources for behavioral health providers online here: www.hpsm.org/provider/behavioral-
health 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our community, and please reach out to us if you have any 
questions by emailing us at HPSM_BH_Provider_Availability@hpsm.org 

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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